お客様各位

小田急ホテルセンチュリーサザンタワーをご利用いただき、 誠にありがとうございます。

現在流行している感染症の予防対策として、当ホテルでは お客様に安心してサービスを受けていただくため、ホテルの一部 スタッフにおいてはマスクを着用しております。

ご不快に感じられることもあるかと存じますが、何卒ご理解のほど お願い申し上げます。

総支配人

Dear Guests,

Thank you for your patronage of the Hotel Century Southern Tower.

A novel coronavirus has been detected in the city of Wuhan,

Hubei Province of China and the number of reported cases have
increased significantly over the past few weeks.

As a precautionary measure, our hotel staff may wear surgical masks during operating hours.

Thank you very much for your kind understanding.

General Manager